
From: ashtonplaceapt@aol.com [mailto:ashtonplaceapt@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2009 12:24 PM 
To: Ward, Jim (UTC) 

Subject: Re: Pioneer Water Company - customer usages 

 

Hi Jim, 

 

I only have 2 customers with 1 inch service.  Here they are: 

 

5905 N. Vista Grande 

5821 N. Del Rey 

 

I have also attached the tariff page which includes the block rates for the 1 inch meter size.  I 

apologize for not including that on the first one, I remember talking to you about it. 

 

Let me know if you need anything else. 

 

Thanks again for all of your help! 

 

Judy Taylor 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Ward, Jim (UTC) <JWard@utc.wa.gov> 

To: Judy Taylor <ashtonplaceapt@aol.com> 

Sent: Tue, 2 Jun 2009 10:53 am 

Subject: Pioneer Water Company - customer usages 

Ms. Taylor 
  
In review of the monthly data for water customer usage, I am unable to figure out who is a 3/4 inch meter customer 

and who is a 1 inch meter customer. Is there a way to tell or can you give me a list of who is 1 inch? 
  
Additionally, we will need a new tariff page that list the block rates for the 1 inch meter size. The one that was 

submitted with the rate filing listed the base charge for both sizes and listed the usage rate blocks for the 3/4 inch, 

however the 1 inch was left out. 
  
If you can prepare a draft new tariff page and send it to me we can get the tariff up to date and ready for the open 

meeting. 
I have attached a sample from another company see how they did it. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jim Ward 

Regulatory Analyst 

Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Tel:         360-664-1250  

Fax:        360-586-1150 

E-mail:   jward@utc.wa.gov 

mailto:jward@utc.wa.gov


  
 

 
 


